
Monday, July 17th 
Phase 1 detour is in place. 
Mexeye Loop is closed in the area 
highlighted in yellow to the right.

The detour guides traffic off Miluk 
Drive/Mexeye Loop through the 
Kilkich Administration Building 
parking lot. 
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COQUILLE INDIAN TRIBE

DETOUR UPDATE
There are several updates to relay regarding this week’s detours.  In order to provide as 
much clarity as possible, the alert is broken down by day.  

*Duplex residents will need to use gravel road for 
access during this time

Tuesday, July 18th &
Wednesday, July 19th 
Knife River will begin paving 
Mexeye Loop in the newly 
constructed area. This will cause 
the detour through the 
administration parking lot to be 
closed.

During this closure, traffic will 
need to utilize Miluk Drive to 
access Mexeye Loop.  Parking in 
the lot will not be affected.  

*Duplex residents will need to use gravel road 
for access during this time



Thursday, July 20th 
The area of Miluk Drive 
highlighted in yellow to the left will 
be closed for the Phase 2 detour.

Barricades will be installed and 
like the Mexeye closure, the 
detour guides traffic off Miluk 
Drive/Mexeye Loop through the 
Kilkich Administration Building 
parking lot. 

Flaggers may be in place during 
the detour shift.  
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Friday, July 21st 
The new detour will continue to 
be in place with traffic guided 
through the Kilkich Administration 
Building Parking lot.  

Knife River will also begin saw 
cutting and removing the 
concrete to tie the new ADA 
sidewalks into the existing 
Administration Building parking 
lot sidewalks.  This will cause the 
Kilkich Administration Building 
parking lot to be closed.  Please 
arrange to park in the KWC 
parking lot in the outer spaces.  
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